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OUR WEBSITE ADDRESS: 

THELBRIDGE-PC.GOV.UK 

 

If you would like to receive 

updates by email, please  

enter your email address  

on the website 

thelbridge-pc.gov.uk 

 

If you would like to raise 

an issue with the Parish  

Council, please call one of 

your councillors or email 

the Parish Clerk (see back 

page for contact details) 

Dear Resident, 

New website 

A new website has been setup which provides more features.  
You will be able to enter your email address to receive notifi-
cations of any updates and there is a planning tracker that will 
show you the recent planning applications in the Thelbridge 
Parish Council area.  You can also see current news for the 
area that comes from a variety of sources. 

When you have a moment do take a look at the website, the 
address is thelbridge-pc.gov.uk 

Meetings 

Parish Council meetings continue to be held using Zoom due 
to the pandemic, including the annual meeting which is 
scheduled for Tuesday 4th May at 19:30 (check the website 
for details).  If anyone would like to join the annual meeting 
but does not use the internet, they can do so by phone; 
please contact the Clerk for details.  From July meetings will 
resume in the Thelbridge Parish Hall. 

Mid Devon Wards 

Changes recommended by the Local Government Boundary 
Commission, awaiting Government approval, will mean that 
Thelbridge Parish Council will be in the Way ward instead of 
Sandford and Creedy.  Nomansland will no longer be split be-
tween two Mid Devon District Council wards.  The change will 
take effect with the 2023 District Council elections.  This 
year’s elections are for Devon County Council and the Police 
and Crime Commissioner. 
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Contact Us 

 

Mr. W Boundy 

(Chairman) 

01884 860272 

Mr. J Gibson 

(Vice Chairman) 

01884 861235 

Mrs. L Clements 

01884 861603  

Mr. J Cowell 

01884 860932 

Mr. R Hayes 

01884 860019 

Mr. P Gillbard 

01884 860278 

Mr. R Grant 

01884 861557 

Clerk 

01884 860173 

or email: 

clerk@thelbridge-

pc.gov.uk 

 

Visit us on the web at 

thelbridge-pc.gov.uk 

 

Road Wardens 

We are fortunate to have three road warden volunteers who 
will start working fairly soon.  To manage expectations, 
please remember they are unpaid volunteers doing this in 
their spare time. 

Parish Paths Partnership 

Another survey completed has identified some missing 
waymark signs and an electric fence across a public right of 
way.  These issues are being addressed. 

Wind Turbine 

The Parish Council has been approached by a community 
group that are keen to help tackle climate change by installing 
a wind turbine.  The group have sent you a leaflet providing 
more information and intend to follow this up with another 
leaflet giving more details.  They are keen to have a resident 
of the parish join their group; if you would be interested 
please contact John Chater on 01363 877096 or email 
j.chater@zen.co.uk 

Grants 

For new grant applications please read the policy and 
complete the form, which can be found on the website.  If 
anyone requires a paper copy, please contact the Clerk. 

 

 

TO REPORT HIGHWAY FAULTS 

(Potholes, flooding etc.) 

Call: 0345 155 1004 

Email customer@devon.gov.uk 

Online: devon.gov.uk 


